English

This weekin English we are reading

the Traditional Tale Goldilocks and

the Three bears. We are continuing to

write descriptie sentences ut we wll
be challneging ourselves to add
similes into our writing as well as

Maths
In Maths next week we will be
introducing multiplication by looking at
repeated addition. We will be making
and recording arrays.

We will be having Dance on
Wednesdays with Premier Sport.
Please ensure your child has a full,
named PE kit including joggers.

PHSE

adjectives.

We are going to be looking at what a
plant needs to survive. After watching
some videos we will be carrying out
our own experiments in class to see
what plants need to grow and how
taking these needs away affect the
growth of the plant. Using this
information we will then be planting
and growing cress.

Week beginning 10.3.25

Happily Ever After

We are continuing to look at and
understand friendships and what
being a good friend looks like.

RE
In RE, we are thinking about the
question ‘Was it always easy for
Jesus to show friendship?” We will
be listening to the Bile story of
Zacchaeus and talking about how
we can show friendship.
History

Poetry
We will be looking at classic Poems
from our “Poetry Basket”.
This half term we will be learning
poems about Dinosaurs. Next week

Music
We are continuing to create graphic
scores using flower drawings and

follow them using percussion
instruments.

our poem is called ‘Oh Dinosaur’.

In History we are looking at old
and new castles in the UK. We will
then be identifying and labelling
the different features and talking
about their purpose.




